Northwestern & Pacific June 23, 1899
Hypotheek Bank

Thomas G. Thomson to J. J. Hill.
(Encloses copy of his letter
to Marcus Daly)

"The Northwestern and Pacific Hypotheek
bank is a Dutch Company which loaned about
$7,000,000 in this city" [Spokane] "and
vicinity." [Thomson was manager of this

company,. He was also on the Board of
Trustees of the Spokane Falls & Northern
Road].
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